
 
 

TANZANIA! 
Mrs Santoro visited our partnership school in Tanzania 

where she worked with, and learnt from our colleagues at 

Mlimwa Primary School.  

 

 

  

The Tree of Good Turns has been introduced as 
a means of positive rewards for demonstrating 
fruits of the spirit and our personal goals. We 
discussed the attributes that make great 
learners and created our own “Tree of Good 
Turns” –We made it out of old envelopes and 
recycled paper. It is a great way of sharing our 
ideas and working together 

We have shared different 
teaching methods- the children 
loved the challenge of the “24” 
game! They also enjoyed group 
work and  role play developing 
fruits of the spirit and personal 
goals  

Thanks to our generous community 
and a local football team, we were 
able to bring over 100 sets of 
football kit, including boots and 
socks! Our Mlimwa  boys and girls 
were very excited to have their own 
team kit!  



 

 

 

 

  

We discussed the vision we have for each of 
our schools and we agreed that we all 
wished to be mindful of our individuality but 
also to share our goals. We designed our 
own charter sharing what we believe to be 
important goals, such as cooperation, 
communication, resilience, adaptability, 
respect, enquiry and thoughtfulness.    

Life at Mlimwa is very different 
from here at St Leonard’s. There 
are often 90 children in a class! 
Every morning the children 
come in and clean the school, 
sweeping, watering the plants 
and preparing the lunch. 

As part of our shared water project, and as e 
result of Madame Theresia coming to St 
Leonard’s, a trip was arranged to the water 
plant outside Dodoma. This was the first 
ever trip! Also see how many children 
squeezed into the coach! 


